
 

 

 
 

        

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jr. has been at Wright since 2011, and Cheryl since 2017.  

Jr. is in our Painting Division and Cheryl is a member of 

our Lawn care/snow division. They have been together for 

15 years and are happily married. They love their dog 

Bella, and spending time with family and friends.  

They enjoy visiting different places and going to concerts.  

They are new grandparents of two beautiful girls and will                            In Memory 

welcome their third grandchild in February 2026. 

Sadly, we have lost one of our own.  

Mark Selby passed away in his sleep on 

Sunday, July 6th. He was 66 and looking 

forward to his daughter’s wedding next month. 

Mark was a long-time employee here at 

Wright, having filled many different roles. 

Mark will be greatly missed by all of us. 

Mark leaves his wife Nancy, and his daughter,  

Sara. Nancy is Julie’s sister, and Mark was a  

dear friend of Randy. Please join us in prayer 

for this family.  

Mark, we love and miss you! 
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     Word Find! 
 
 

                                                                       
 

 

 God     Bless                  America        

Camping     Concerts            Boating   

Golf     Pool                    Swim      

                              Vacations 

 

 

 

Congrats to Josh Potter on the birth of   
his grandson, Lane Isaac Dean Baker. 

 
Prayers for Tod Covey’s girlfriend, 

Kristi Gillispie as she faces another surgery. 
 

A Heartfelt Thank You! 

We're deeply grateful to all the hole sponsors who     

supported this year's Guns and Hoses Golf Scramble.  

Your generosity directly benefits the Warsaw Police 

Department and Fire Department's Shop with a 

Cop/Firefighter Program, making a real difference in our 

community.  

Special thanks to Randy Reno of Wright Contracting for 

providing food for all 30 golf teams, to Sugar Bay Golf 

Course for getting the field ready for play, to April 

Wainscott and Daryl Kessnick for everyone you did that 

day and to everyone who came out to play – thank you for 

making this event such a success.  

Thanks to your support, we'll be able to help approximately 

20 children shop for themselves and their families this 

year. These moments of joy wouldn't be possible without 

your participation and generosity.  

This year we dedicated the scramble to Barry “Cub” 

Alexander Jr. who dedicated his life to the fire department 

and emergency management. Together, we're making  

Warsaw a better place, one child at a time. 

C.E. French Mayor 
 
 
 
 
Our building has a new look! 
We added red, white, and blue to the 
logo at the center of the building! 
God Bless America! 

 
 



 

Dumpster Rentals! 

 

$385.00 per Delivery 

Up to 7 Day Rental 

Ton(s): 1.5 included 

Each additional ton $90 

Mattresses and Tires $75.00 extra 



Waters Edge Event Center 
Warsaw, KY 

The Waters Edge Event Center opens soon! 
Go to https://www.watersedgeevent.com/ 

To schedule your 2025 event! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.watersedgeevent.com/


 

 
 

Randy Reno President rreno@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Julie Reno Vice President julie@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Justin Foster Director of Construction Opp jfoster@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Yaunce Alexander Project Manager yalexander@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Lettie Hart Office Administrator lettie@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Nikki Merrifield Office Administrator nmerifield@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Pam Jeannet IT/Web Design pam@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Ryan McNeely Project Supervisor rmcneely@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Andrew Park Project Supervisor apark@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Don Martin Project Supervisor dmartin@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Jason Jones 

Greg Bedel 

Project Supervisor 

Cabinetry Division 

jjones@wrightcontractingsi.com 

gbedel@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Steven Deutsch Lawn Care Division sdeutsch@wrightcontractingsi.com 

Jeff Miller 

Miranda Perkins 

Projects/Maintenance 

Architect Co-Op 

jmiller@wrightcontractingsi.com 

mperkins@wrightcontractingsi.com 
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